ST. MARY’S COUNTY
BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS?’ WORK SESSION
CAPITAL IMPROVEMENT PROGRAM FOR FISCAL YEAR 2002
Governmental Center

Wednesday, December 20, 2000

Present: Commissioner President Julie B. Randall
Commissioner Joseph F. Anderson
Commissioner Shelby P. Guazzo
Commissioner Thomas A. Mattingly, Sr.
Commissioner Daniel H. Raley
Alfred A. Lacer, County Administrator
Elaine Kramer, Director of Finance
Judith A. Spalding, Recorder

Call to Order
The work session was called to order at 4:05 p.m.

FDR Boulevard/Nicolet Park

Present: Phil Rollins, Director, Recreation and Parks
George Erichsen, Director, DPW
John Groeger, Deputy Director, DPW

Staff discussed the proposed alignment of FDR Boulevard as 1t relates to 1its
frontage along Nicolet Park.

There was no disagreement expressed regarding DPW’s proposed realignment in
the vicinity of Nicolet Park.

L Fiscal Year 2002

At this time the Commissioners had a work session on the Fiscal Year 2002
Capital Improvement Program.

Commissioner Anderson left the meeting at 5:55 p.m.
Commissioner Guazzo entered the meeting at 6.:05 p.m.

The work session concluded at 6:15 p.m.
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